Date-12/11/2020

Notice for Classes I- IV

This 15 to inform you that tomorrow thel3"
November 2020 there will be only first period
class with your class teacher. You are requested
to wear school uniform for your respective
classes. This year we will not have elaborate
Children’s Day Program in respect to the demise
of our dear teacher Mrs. Gayatri Podder who was
teaching you Science and Computer.

‘Thank you

Headmistress



